

9th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have a fantastic Storysack area here at Park Grove with some wonderful resources based around children's books.

This area was created several years ago by a team of staff and parents who made the sacks and created the area. Each sack is based around a children's story and contains props so the story can be acted out, a related non-fiction book, a game and some questions and activities.

Over time the sacks have been well used and are some are now in need of repair and updating. We would like to create a new team of parents who would like to help bring this wonderful resource back to life so we can start to lend them out to the children to take home again.

If you are interested we need people who can sew, mend, shop, write prompt cards and audit what we already have. We will also be looking at creating some new sacks. We will begin with our first session on Tuesday 6th February at 9am. In the past it has been a lovely social event too with tea and biscuits provided and a good way to get involved with the school.

If you would like to come along please let me know or drop an email at the address below so we know who to expect.

Thank you for your support,

Vicky Hearson and Sue Stone

v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

s.stone@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

